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HOPKINS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

“Committed To quality Education for our  

Children’s Future” 

Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color,  
religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities.  The following person has  

been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261. 

 

 

Christmas Break  
DECEMBER 21 –JANUARY 2 

Students return  
Monday, January 4th  

(cohort A)  
or Tuesday, January 5th 

(cohort B) 

LEFT SIDE PICTURE:  
 

Front Row:  Grace Klein, Evan Halsted, Xavier Pullen,  Alivia Lanser 
 

Back Row:  Caoilainn Key, Titus Baier, Bella Jordan,  Grady Leep 

RIGHT SIDE PICTURE: 
 

Front Row; Natalie Williams, Balek Stevens, Cayden  Shoemaker, 

Bryson Spanjer, Karrie Martinez 
 

Back Row: Camden VanVolkinburg, Eythan Mackinlay,  Chloe  

Evans, Annie Kraima, Kellen Sikkema 

PARENT PICK-UP/ 

TRAFFIC ISSUES 

 

We have been asked by the Allegan 

County Sheriff's Department to re-

mind all families not to block drive-

ways or intersections while in line for 

pick up at the end of the school day. 

If you arrive early for pick up, please 

park in one of the 

school’s parking lots  

until dismissal  

starts at 2:45.  

Thank you! 

STUDENT HALF DAYS-NOW FULL DAYS!  
 

Mark your calendars! Originally Monday,  

January 18th & Friday, February 12th were  

student half days but now they will be  

Full Days! 



VIKE HIKE 2020 Wrap Up!!! 
 

This year’s event raised $15,020 for Hopkins Elementary HOPE 
 

The classroom that raised the most money was Mrs. Hall’s Kindergarten class ($1,591) 
2nd highest classroom total was Mrs. Yarrington’s Kindergarten class ($1,443.50)   
3rd highest classroom total was Mrs. Cribley’s 4th grade ($1,314)  
 
Each of these three classes will be rewarded with a classroom party (Pizza, Donut or 
Popcorn) in January.  
 

Below are the students who raised the most money for their classroom: 
Mrs. Mottes (Young 5’s) - Ally DenBraber $174 

Ms. Grifhorst (Kindergarten) - Julie Kaminski $221 

Mrs. Yarrington (Kindergarten) - Brycin Kooiker $302.50 

Mrs. Hall (Kindergarten) - Mason Lodenstein $240 

Mrs. Washburn (1st Grade) - Bonnie Suk $300 

Mrs. Merren (1st Grade) - George Steingold $124.50 

Ms. Dehn (1st Grade) - Landon Scott $233.50 

Mrs. Modreske (2nd Grade) - Talia Lanser $141 

Mrs. Stegenga (2nd Grade) - Katana Weisz $320 (Highest amount in the school!!!) 
Mr. Seabert (2nd Grade) - Shawn Langlois $167 

Mrs. Ruthruff (3rd Grade) - Grady Leep $55 

Mrs. Galligan (3rd Grade) - Sutton Ingle $266 

Mr. Coots (3rd Grade) - Emerie VanBonn $261 

Mr. Bolen (4th Grade) - Claire Brenner $180 

Mrs. Cribley (4th Grade) - Sydney Weber $210 

Mrs. Craig (5th Grade) - Tyler Langlois $175 

Mrs. DuChene (5th Grade) - Noah Gibson $135 

Mr. Brethauer (5th Grade) - Easton Blakely $200 

 

Most Laps Completed (Lower Elementary) 
Shawn Langlois - 23 Laps 

Tailia Lansser - 21 Laps 

 

Most Laps Completed (Upper Elementary) 
Kash Moored - 27 Laps 

Tyler Langlois - 25 Laps 

Noah Gibson - 25 Laps 
 


